
MTC – Multiplication Table Check 

 

As you will already be aware, the year 4 children will be sitting the statutory MTC (Multiplication Table Check) in June 2022.  Although 

there is no official pass mark for the test, we obviously want to ensure that your child achieves to the best of their ability.   Lots of practice 

of times tables takes place in school every day in all year groups however it is beneficial for the year 4 children to access the ‘Soundcheck’ 

section on TT Rockstars in order to familiarise themselves with the test style.  Many of the children are already accessing this which is 

fantastic!  If your child has not accessed this yet then please encourage them to do so. 

How to access: 

ttrockstars.com 

Login – your child already has a unique login 

Select ‘Soundcheck’ 

 

Complete the 25 questions in the allocated time – the questions will load automatically  

 

It will then show you your child’s score and which questions were correct and incorrect 

 

 

You can also take a look at your child’s ‘heatmap’ which identifies which times tables your child is secure with and the ones which need 

continued work.  Click your child’s rock star name in the top right-hand corner and then select ‘stats’ 

 

Times tables that are coloured green show that your child is confident when 

answering these and can answer them at speed. 

Times tables that are coloured orange-red show that your child is less confident 

or is persistently answering these questions incorrectly.   

 

 

 

Your child will be bringing home a copy of this document with their current average score recorded. 


